
TechnipFMC Awarded a Significant Integrated EPCI (iEPCI™) Contract for the Development of North
El Amriya and North Idku (NEA/NI)

Février 17, 2021

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Feb. 17, 2021-- Regulatory News:

TechnipFMC (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) has been awarded a significant(1) integrated Engineering Procurement Construction and
Installation (iEPCI™) contract by NIpetco and PetroAmriya, two Joint Ventures between Energean and Egyptian Natural Gas Holding Company
(EGAS) and Egyptian General Petroleum Corporation (EGPC) for a subsea tieback located offshore Egypt on the North El Amriya and North Idku
concession.

TechnipFMC will design, manufacture, deliver and install subsea equipment including the subsea production system, subsea trees, production
manifolds, umbilicals, flexible pipelines, jumpers and associated subsea and topside controls.

This is the second project that TechnipFMC
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